MOUNT CHARLES SCHOOL

A COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL FOR CHILDREN AGED 4 - 11

Mrs. C. Bunting HEADTEACHER



16th January, 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 SATS Meeting

On Monday 11th February, Year 6 will hold information meetings for parents in the IT Suite regarding SATs (Standardised Assessment Tests).

We will run the meeting at two different times as we are hoping that all parents will be able to attend. The first meeting will take place at 8am and the second at 3:15pm.

During the meeting, we will discuss the timetable for SATs week, the formats of the assessments and ways in which you can help to support you children as they prepare for these assessments.

We look forward to seeing you on the 11th February

Mr Walters and Mrs Wiltshire

